
 

HPC e-Bulletin 24 July 2020

Kia ora koutou 
Dear Parents and Whānau 
 
Good to see students return refreshed after the holiday break. 
 
Junior Reports: Parents / Whānau will receive hard copy junior reports on Thursday 6 August which 
will be a summary of Term 2 outcomes. These will also be available online.  
 
Senior Progress Reports: These will be issued on Wednesday 2 September.  
 
Google Classroom Guardian Summaries: Teachers are posting weekly overviews of the learning 
for each subject at the beginning of each week. If parents have opted in for the weekly summaries, 
they will receive a summary of these posts, via email, on Friday afternoons. If parents want to change 
the frequency of these summaries to daily, then they can scroll to the bottom of a recent summary, 
click on ‘settings’ and change to ‘daily’. Note: there is no need to save these changes; just change to 
‘daily’ and then close that webpage. 
 
Blood Service: There will be an opportunity for students and community to donate blood in the school 
hall on Thursday 30 July. 
 
Co-Curricular Photos: Sporting and cultural photos will take place Tuesday 11 August. Teachers in 
charge will notify coaches and managers of times for photos. The schedule will also be put up on our 
website What’s Happening page. 
 
Next BOT Meeting: Thursday 30 August 5:30-7pm. 
 
Career News:  
Te Ara AUT Trip - Thursday 30 July 
Waikato Uni Open Day - Friday 31 July 
 
Sports News: All winter sports have begun this week. All players have been issued sporting 
handbooks except rugby (early next week). Please read the handbooks and keep them in a handy 
spot as they have contact numbers for coaches and managers and list uniform requirements for on 
and off the field. School expectations are clearly laid out with details of procedures if things are not 
going so well. 
 
Please advise if you or someone you know has competed at a sporting event. We try to acknowledge 
any achievements but first of all we must know about it. 
 
Contact Sports Co-ordinator Cindy Berridge sport@haurakiplains.school.nz or Director of Sport Ian 
Clark sportsdir@haurakiplains.school.nz.  
 
Ngaire Harris  
PRINCIPAL
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